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Adjustment of Business Hours of  

Chong Hing Bank Branches in Tuen Mun  
 

Chong Hing Bank announced that, in light of the latest situation of the COVID-19 pandemic, the business hours 

of its Tuen Mun Hong Lai Garden Branch and Glorious Garden Branch will be adjusted as follows from 14 

January 2022 (Friday) until further notice, in order to safeguard the health and safety of its customers and staff. 

 

Business Hours of Tuen Mun Hong Lai Garden Branch and Glorious Garden Branch 

from 14 January (Friday) 

Monday to Friday: 9:00 am – 4:00 pm 

 

Saturday: 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 

 

Customers are advised to use Chong Hing “Mobile Banking”, “Internet Banking” or “Phone Banking” to carry 

out banking transactions. For details, please visit www.chbank.com or contact the Bank’s branch staff. 

 

 

– End – 

 


